
Hello Woodlawn Family! We hope you are all staying safe and healthy. 
We miss you all so much! Since the school building will be closed for the 
remainder of the school year, we want to make sure that our students 
continue with learning. 
 
EBR is moving  to online/virtual teaching & learning for our students.  
 
If you do not have a device or your device is not reliable, please come 
to the school to pick-up a Chromebook for your Woodlawn Elementary 
student.  
 
In an effort to maintain the safety of everyone and adhere to social 
distancing guidelines, PLEASE follow the guidelines below: 
 
**Please stay in your car at all times 
 
**We will distribute the Chromebook & charger using the carpool line 
and your car window 
 
**Bring a pen to sign the check-out and user agreement form 
 
**Have a picture ID 
 
**Know the name of your student(s) homeroom teacher(s) 
 
 
Chromebook Check-Out: Tuesday, April 21 
 
8:00 - 9:30: Kindergarten - Second Grade Students 
 
9:30 - 11:00: Third - Fifth Grade Students 
 
 
Please continue to visit the school’s website and/or the Woodlawn 
Elementary PTO Facebook page for lessons and updates.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your support and stay safe!!! 
 
Woodlawn Elementary Administration 


